



We are entering the most beautiful season of all! Christmas music is in the air, decorations are popping up everywhere as we get ready to celebrate the birth of our Lord Jesus! We would like to invite you to our Christmas Program on December the 18th at 7 pm. Family and friends are welcome to this year's Christmas Play in which we will once more remember the most beautiful and meaningful story ever told.

Thank you for attending our 15 Year Anniversary Dinner Celebration. We are so thankful for everything the Lord has done in our School. Our story began October, 2003 and we have seen God's hand move in us and in the families that have been a part of us throughout the years. We pray for many more years of being used by Him through this ministry.

Please read this Newsletter in detail and also your child's classroom newsletter for special events and celebrations. We are also attaching the December Calendar which you can print out and keep handy as a reminder of all the events.

In His Love.

Patricia Dyorak

Music Class/Chapel

All this month we will focus on practicing for our Christmas Play

CHRISTMAS PAJAMA PARTY

Wednesday, December 13 and, Thursday, December 14.

Students will come to School in their Pajamas and have class parties! Students need to bring tennis shoes for outdoor play.

BIRTHDAYS

3 Ms. Nabetse's B-day

22 Ms. Lucy's

22 Dylan W.

23 Camila H.

23 Isaac V.

CHRISTMAS PROGRAM

Dear Parents: Once again we are getting ready for our Christmas Program which will begin at 7:00 pm on Tuesday, December 18th. All students should be in meeting room at 6:30 pm sharp. Please remember this is our first fundraiser of the year. You can help by inviting family and friends! Tickets will be available in Office beginning Thursday, December 6th.

First Row Tickets \$ 20.00

Second Row Tickets \$ 15.00

Third Row Tickets \$ 10.00

Fourth-Fifth Row: \$8.00

Sixth Row: \$ 7.00

General Admission: \$ 5.00

\$7.00 at the door

Tickets will be reserved with payment only. Thank you!

Christmas Program outfits:

Pre K 2: Black or brown tops if possible Pre K 3: Dark colored top if possible

Pre K 4: White top

Please make sure that your child uses the bathroom before dropping them off with the teachers.

REMINDERS

December tuition due on or before Thursday, December 6th!

If you are planning to go out of town please make arrangements to pay before the due date to avoid late payment charges.

Friday, December 14th Pajama Party!

Tuesday, December 18th: Christmas Program at 7 pm NO STAY AND PLAY

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY BEGINS WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 19th THRU FRIDAY, JANUARY 4TH.

CLASSES RESUME: Monday, January 7th

Tuition due by Friday, January 5th please pay in advance or by Smartcare.